

JIM DOYLE
Governor

DAVID STEINGRABER Executive Director

131 W Wilson Street Suite 610 Madison WI 53702-0001

Phone: (608) 266-3323 Fax: (608) 266-6676 www.oja.wi.gov

June 5, 2007

Barbara Butler Budget & Finance Manager Milwaukee Police Department 749 West State Street Milwaukee, WI 53233

## Dear Ms Butler:

The Office of Justice Assistance (OJA) Violence against Women Act (VAWA) administrative team has completed the interim review process of the continuing grants in Specialized Enforcement projects.

I am happy to announce that your project was selected to receive funding in the amount of \$45619.20 for the project period July 1, 2007 through June 30, 2008. Award documents for this project are being prepared and will be distributed to you as soon as the Office of Justice Assistance receives authorization from the Office on Violence Against Women.

Please note that VAWA funded projects are required to have an active email account. Please be sure that OJA has the correct information about your email account. You are responsible for information transferred to you via email.

Please contact me with any questions about the award process 608-261-8762. I am looking forward to working with you to complete the important work outlined in your project.

Sincerely,

Kittie Smith

VAWA Program Planning Analyst

CC: Deputy Chief Brian O'Keefe Lt. Jeff Point

JUN 08 5001

MUNANTER FOLICE ROLLON

-8 JUNO715 43

RECEIVED